
The Bridge Project
Application Assistance Sessions

a collaborative project of the 
Zilber Family Foundation &  The Bridge Project

HOW DO MOTHERS APPLY?
Applications will be available online 

beginning APRIL 10, 2024.
Applications are reviewed on a 
rolling basis for eligibility and will

remain open until all program slots 
have been filled. We utilize a

randomized computer selection process 
to select eligible program participants that

meet the following criteria:
18 years or older. 
23 weeks pregnant or less.
Live in 53204, 53205, 53206 or 53215
with priority in Lindsay Heights, Clarke
Square or Layton Boulevard West
neighborhoods.
Have an annual household income of less
than $39,000 USD.

 THE BRIDGE PROJECT
The Bridge Project will provide 100

eligible, low-income, pregnant
individuals, living in the 53204,

53205, 53206, and 
53215 zip codes  

with unconditional cash.
No strings attached. 

The cash can be spent on anything
- food, formula, rent, childcare,

diapers–truly, whatever the
mother decides. The program

duration is two years, 
beginning June 2024.

PROGRAM PARTICIPANTS WILL RECEIVE
$1,125 one-time,

upfront prenatal stipend.
$750 per month

for the first 15 months of
program participation.

$375 per month
for the remaining 9 months
of program participation.

IN-PERSON ASSISTANCE WITH
 THE APPLICATION WILL TAKE PLACE AT

The Table
5305 W. Capitol Drive

Wednesday, April 10th, 11am- 7pm
Thursday, April 11th, 11am-7pm

Sherman Phoenix Marketplace
3536 W. Fond du Lac Avenue
Friday, April 12th, 11am-7pm

Tuesday, April 16th, 11am-7pm
For more information regarding the in-person sessions contact 

Vanessa at (414) 768-2268 or vanessajohnson@nurturingmiracles.com 
or Venice at (414) 687-0122 or venicewb@gmail.com.

For more information about The Bridge Project go to bridgeproject.org.


